
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
APRIL 3, 2020       Contact: Laramie County Commissioners 
         Phone:  (307) 633-4260 
         Email: commissioners@laramiecounty.com  
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

In compliance with the recent State and County Board of Health Orders 
related to COVID-19, the Board of County Commissioners will hold its 
regular Tuesday meetings electronically, beginning on April 7.  Until those 
Orders are modified or revoked, the public will no longer be able to attend 
these meetings in person.  Laramie County will be live streaming its 
meetings as it has always done, and it has added the ability for the public to 
comment on each agenda both before and during the meeting.  You can do 
this through our SpeakUp site.  Once there, you’ll be asked to create an 
account or to authenticate through facebook before you can comment.  
During the meeting, the County Clerk will read select e-comments for the 
Commissioners, and all e-comments will be part of the record.  Although the 
County’s inability to hold an in-person meeting is not an ideal situation, it is 
a necessary one if it is to promote the safety, health, and well-being of the 
community. 
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